Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education ()

Region VII, Central Visayas DQPED

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE  verumumerBor enucarion

IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

October 31, 2018

Division Memorandaum:
No. 764~ .s.2018

STEAM UP HIGH: SCIENCE, TECHNOLOGY, AND MATH QUIZ CHALLENGE

To: Assistant Superintendent:
Chief, SGOD and CID
Education Supervisors/ Coordinators
District Supbervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
Heads, Private Elementary and Secondary Schools

1, Attached is a letter of invitation from PROF. KIM P. BONDOC, Overall Chairman,
endorsed by DR. CATHERINE M. RODEL, Principal, UP High School Cebu , University of the
Philippines Cebu , Lahug, Cebu City dated October 22, 2018, in connection to , “ STeam UP
High: Science, Technology, and Math Quiz Challenge “.

-

2. Interested schools are asked to send a team composed of two Grade Six pupils
to participate in the said quiz bowl on November 23, 2018, Friday, 1:00 PM- 5:00 PM.

3. For more details please read the attachment.

4, Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

RHEA . ANGTUD, ED.D., CESO VI
hools\Bivision Superintende

‘nformation Trunk line: (032) 520-3216 —520-3217; SDS Office: (032) 255-6405; ASDS Apao: (032) 2364628
=R Section: 0933-5196548 / 0906-6886101; Accounting Section: (032) 254-2632; Disbursing Section: (032) 255-4401
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University of the Philippines Cebu

‘9’ ) UP HIGH SCHOOL CEBU .
Lahug, Cebu City & ( @‘ngg,No. (032) 232 2642 loc 301
22 October 2018
DR. RHEA MAR ANGTUD

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Cebu Province

Dear Dr. Angtud:
Greetings!

The University of the Philippines High School Cebu will hold its annual inter-public elementary

quiz bowl, this year dubbed as STeaM UP High: Science, Technology, and Math Quiz Challenge.
This year’s theme is International Year of the Reef, with sub-theme Water Everywhere, Water
Never Were.

The said event will be on 23 November 2018, Friday, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM at the UP Cebu
Performing Arts Hall. Interested schools are asked to send a team composed of two Grade Six
pupils.

In accordance with this, we would like to ask for your endorsement to invite representatives from
each school to participate in the said quiz bowl. For confirmation, you may contact us at our
landline (032) 232 2642 loc 301, mobile (0917) 799 1151, or through our email address
steamuphigh@gmail.com.

We are looking forward for your positive response. Thank you.

Respectfully yours,
—

PROF. P. BONDOC
Overdgll Chairman

Endorse 3 M
DR. CATHERINE M. RODEL
Principal



